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Perry, Jenna D.

From: Perry, Jenna D.
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 4:21 PM
To: 'Yuri Turovsky'
Subject: FDEP inspection of LES

Yuri, 
Sorry I did not email you before now, I have been trying to work out some of LES’s requirements and conditions 
with our Tallahassee staff.  Unfortunately, that is still on-going so I cannot give you an update on the personnel 
training requirements like I said during my visit.  Since my report is due very soon, this information will most 
likely come when the report does and you can find the information there. 
 
Again, I apologize for the delay. 
Jenna Perry 
Environmental Specialist III - Hazardous Waste 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
office: 904-256-1674 | fax:  904-448-4362 
 


